Date: 6/28/2023
To: State Agencies and Co-Op Members
From: State Procurement Office

Re: SPO Alert — Award Foreign Language Interpretation and Translation

The State Procurement Office has “Awarded” multiple contracts for Foreign Language Interpretation and
Translation. The initial Contract Period is from August 29, 2023 to August 28, 2024 and can be used by

Statewide Eligible Agencies.

New Contract Information:

Contractor Contract # S(i:rr:t:;)a:tte
A Foreign Language Service Corp (AFLIS) CTR066261 08/28/23
AZ Language Solutions CTR066273 08/28/23
A-Z Multilingual Interpreters CTR066295 08/28/23
DAMA Communication CTR066296 08/28/23
Effectiff CTR066297 08/28/23
Interpreters Unlimited Inc. CTR066298 08/28/23
Kathy Hansen CTR066299 08/28/23
Language Connection CTR066300 08/28/23
Language Line CTR066302 08/28/23
Masterword CTR066303 08/28/23
PCI & TSLLC CTR066304 08/28/23
Propio LS CTR066305 08/28/23

If there are any questions, please contact Stephanie Stevens at (602) 364-2662 or

stephanie.stevens@azdoa.gov.
Stephanie Stevens, MS

Statewide Procurement Manager, Professional Services & Commodities
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